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Fisher Arnold is excited to announce that we have united our company with QE2 (Quantum 
Environmental & Engineering Services, LLC), a leading environmental and civil engineering firm in 
Knoxville, TN.  We have enjoyed a long, fruitful partnership with QE2 that spans more than two 
decades, working jointly on a wide variety of environmental and civil engineering projects. As 
colleagues and friends, we have long valued their professionalism, expertise, and reputation, and 
are pleased to welcome them as official members of the growing Fisher Arnold family. 

Both Fisher Arnold and QE2 are delighted to be joining forces, combining our experience and depth 
of knowledge that will allow us to better achieve the goals of our shared mission.  We are looking 
forward to new opportunities to continue to provide high-quality, innovative service our clients, team 
members and communities. 

Link to original press release: 

https://www.fisherarnold.com/latest-news/qe2-joins-the-fisher-arnold-family-in-knoxville-tn/ 


